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3rd July 2020  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

The Government has launched a Covid Summer Food Fund will ensure eligible children registered 

for free school meals by 10 July can continue to access support over the summer holidays, with a 

£90 voucher per child to cover the holidays. If your circumstances have changed during the 

COVID-19 pandemic, you may be entitled for support by registering for free school meals.  

 

Children in reception, year 1 and year 2 receive a free meal through the 'universal infant free 

school meal offer', however to receive support over the holidays, it is worth checking your eligibility 

for 'free school meals'. For more information please  refer to:  www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 

 

I have also attached an information sheet which explains the entitlement further.  

 

If you have any questions or queries, please let me know. 

 

Regards,  

 

Mrs Webber 

Mrs Webber  

Senior Administrator  

 

 

http://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals

